ANNUNCIATION SCHOOL EAGLE EDITION NEWSLETTER 9/22/17

Dear Annunciation Parents/Guardians,

We did it! We survived the week and the heat. Not only that, but the students handled it like champs. This afternoon was hot enough to qualify as a Popsicle Emergency. Thanks to the Moore family for generously providing the popsicles today - they were just what the doctor ordered! Have a blessed weekend and enjoy the extra time with your kids. God bless!

Coming Up...

Monday, Sept. 25 -- Picture Day - Morning

Don't forget that Monday is Picture Day here at Annunciation! Please review the <u>Picture Day Dress Code</u> for your child. Also, we will be doing pictures first thing in the morning so please make every effort to arrive on time to school (as usual). Your child can turn in picture forms to his/her homeroom teacher or you can order online by visiting <u>mylifetouch.com</u> and inputting Annunciation's Picture Day ID: **JC017208Q0**

Friday, Sept. 29 -- Feast of the Archangels

Originally we had an all school Mass scheduled for the Feast of the <u>Archangels</u>, but with the scheduling of a funeral we will have to celebrate the day in other ways. This is a special day for us at Annunciation, as the Archangel Gabriel is one of our Patrons. It was he who delivered the beautiful message to Mary, that she would bear a Son - Jesus! Angels are an unseen reality. God has revealed their presence to us through the Bible. Take a moment to thank God for angels and the role they play in our lives.

Highlights...

Magazine Drive

Congratulations to Ethan Caton and Timothy Harris for for be the top magazine salesmen from last weekend (online sales)! Both boys managed to sell 5 subscriptions over the weekend. Please continue to work with your kids in an effort to sell more magazine subscriptions this year. There are many great prizes to be earned and won! And... Annunciation School (and subsequently you) will benefit in the process!

Paperwork

We sent home packets of paperwork this week to those families who had not yet completed all of the necessary documents. We have received most of those documents back! If you have not returned everything, please do so immediately.

Basketball Registrations

See the attached Registration Forms for Boys and Girls Basketball for Grades 2-8. The forms should be returned to the office with the registration fee no later than October 10th! Contact Josh Lea with any questions.

16/17 Yearbooks

Another reminder that our 2016-2017 Yearbooks have arrived! You can stop by the office to pick up a Yearbook or send in \$10 (in an envelope labeled "yearbook") and we will send a copy home with your child. Yearbooks are a great keepsake for students and are sure to help relieve some of our great moments from last year.

Tardy and/or Absent

This is a friendly reminder that if your child is going to be late to school, absent from school, or leaving school early to PLEASE let us know. A simple phone call and/or email to the office is the best first notice. Once that is done you MUST provide a written note for our record keeping. Thanks again for making this easier on us!

What's for Lunch?

Monday - Sloppy Joes, Baked Beans, Fruit

Tuesday - French Toast, Sausage, Hash Brown Potatoes, Fruit

Wednesday - Chicken Fingers, Mashed Potatoes w/gravy, Fruit

Thursday - Pasta and Meatballs, Garlic Bread, Fruit

Friday - Pizza, Broccoli w/Ranch Dip, Fruit

Attachments...

FIAT Newsletter - Tune into the latest happenings at Annunciation Parish!

Basketball Registrations - Registration forms for girls/boys grades 2-8 for the upcoming basketball season. Please complete and return to the office ASAP!